

# INSTITUTO KENSINGTON- MOCK EXAM 2020

|       |   |            |          |  |
|-------|---|------------|----------|--|
| NAME: |   | TEENS 3    |          |  |
|       |   |            | MOD<br>2 |  |
| A     | B | FINAL MARK | SET      |  |

## PART A

**FILL IN THE GAPS WITH THE CORRESPONDING VOCABULARY ABOUT ART AROUND US**

5X0,2=1 mark

*gallery- concert hall- exhibition- busker- graffiti*

- 1 A person who plays music in a public place.
- 2 Words or drawings in public places.
- 3 When objects or paintings are on display to the public.
- 4 A room or building that shows works of art.
- 5 A large building where you can see concerts.

**COMPLETE THE BLANKS WITH THE CORRECT OPTION a, b or c T**

4 x 0.25 = 1 mark

- 1- Streets \_\_\_\_\_ every day.
- 2- Miho has lived here \_\_\_\_\_ three years.
- 3- The robber stole the car \_\_\_\_\_ I had parked in front of the church.
- 4- I look \_\_\_\_\_ my younger sister when my mum goes to the stores.

|                 |                |          |
|-----------------|----------------|----------|
| a) are cleaning | b) are cleaned | c) clean |
| a) since        | b) during      | c) for   |
| a) whose        | b) which       | c) who   |
| a) up           | b) for         | c) after |

**Write the corresponding number from B in the box. There are two extra phrases in column B.**

4 x 0.25 = 1 mark

| A                     | B |
|-----------------------|---|
| a It was raining      |   |
| b They were very busy |   |
| c John said           |   |
| d The woman           |   |

| B                                          |
|--------------------------------------------|
| 1 so they could not phone me.              |
| 2 that he had travelled around the world.  |
| 3 who gave me the information was Italian. |
| 4 when I left home.                        |
| 5 which has got a nice garden.             |
| 6 me that he was very happy.               |

**EXCHANGES** *make short exchanges.**Write the corresponding number from B in the box. There are two extra phrases in B.***4 x 0.25 = 1 mark**

| A                                           | B |
|---------------------------------------------|---|
| a Are you coming to my party next Saturday? |   |
| b My team lost the championship.            |   |
| c I've passed of my exams with high marks.  |   |
| d How are you doing?                        |   |

| B                                                    |
|------------------------------------------------------|
| 1 Good for you!                                      |
| 2 I'm so excited.                                    |
| 3 Oh, hard luck!                                     |
| 4 Sorry, I can't because my aunt is getting married. |
| 5 Not very well, I have a headache.                  |
| 6 They are on it!                                    |

**FOR EACH QUESTION, CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER****4 x 0.25=1 mark****1**

Sarah,  
There's an offer at the  
computer game-store. If  
you hand in old games,  
you'll get cash now or a  
special ticket for money off  
next month's new ones.  
Tom

The note tells Sarah she

- A** can buy new games now at a special price.
- B** can get new and used games in the current sale.
- C** can sell her used games to the shop.

**2**

**Wanted:**  
**babysitter for regular  
work, two evenings per  
week -generally Monday  
and Wednesday, but this  
could change in future.  
Own transport essential;  
call Sue to discuss  
duties and pay details.**

The advertisement says

- A** the babysitter should call Sue about weekly transport to her house.
- B** the jobs the babysitter is responsible for will change each week.
- C** the babysitter might work on different days each week.

3

**Due to staff holidays,  
shop closes early on  
weekdays during  
August;  
Saturdays as normal.**

- A** The shop is closed during some weekdays in August due to holidays.
- B** The shop's opening hours are different on Monday to Friday in August.
- C** The shop is closing at different times at weekends in August.

4

**Gym changing rooms  
Place personal items  
in lockers.  
Staff will remove  
anything on floor.**

- A** If staff find items on the floor, they will put them away in a locker.
- B** You must only leave belongings in the areas provided.
- C** Lockers are regularly checked by staff.

**COMPLETE THE QUESTIONS.** Use the Present Simple or Continuous, the Past Simple or Continuous, the Present or Past Perfect, the 'Going to' or the Simple Future.

**5 x 0.4 = 2 marks**

- 1- Peter: \_\_\_\_\_ to Disneyland? (your brother/ ever/ be)  
Paul: Yes, he has. Twice.
- 2- Grandma: \_\_\_\_\_ when you broke your leg? (you/ run)  
Sam: That's right. I was running very fast.
- 3- Dad: \_\_\_\_\_ to Bariloche next September? (you and your classmates / travel)  
Daughter: Exactly! We are so happy!
- 4- Teacher: \_\_\_\_\_ 'Under the Same Star' now? (you/ read)  
Student: Yes! I love it.
- 5- Mrs. Anderson: My sports bag is not in my car!  
Mr. Anderson: \_\_\_\_\_ the car window open? (you/ leave)  
Mrs Anderson: I don't remember. I was in a hurry because I was late.

**My Job at a Summer Camp, by Charlie Rose**

Every year I work at a summer camp for kids and I really enjoy seeing the children do things they never thought they could do. Nearly all the kids know how to swim and play table-tennis before they come, but things like rock climbing are new experiences for most. Some of them are very nervous, but after a bit of encouragement, they agree to try and they all get to the top in the end, which makes them feel great.

The kids stay several weeks and some do miss home. You might expect it to be the really young ones who feel like that the most but it's actually the ten- to thirteen-year-olds. We don't let them use their mobile phones all the time. First we tell them they can phone home after lunch. Then when they ask again, usually after dinner, we say it's a bit too late to phone and suggest doing it the next day. Most children are fine in a couple of days and at the end of their stay, it's amazing how many come and thanks us because they have had a great time.

It's not just the children who get lonely. We get parents who are on the phone the whole time, asking how their child is getting on, which is quite unnecessary. Often their son or daughter will be busy, playing games or doing something else, so we have to tell parents to ring back another time.

Some kids arrive dressed in smart, designer, new clothes and they sometimes argue when we tell them to change into something they won't mind getting dirty, but before long they realise what we mean.

- 21** What is the writer trying to do in this text?
- A** describe how children make friends at a summer camp
  - B** suggest how parents should choose a summer camp for children
  - C** explain what it is like for children at a summer camp
  - D** advise children how to behave at a summer camp
- 22** What does the writer say about rock climbing at the camp?
- A** Some children already know how to do it.
  - B** Some children prefer to swim or play table-tennis.
  - C** Some children refuse to take part.
  - D** Some children find it more enjoyable than they expected to.

**23** What surprises the writer about the children who stay at the camp?

- A** The youngest ones find it hard to be away from home.
- B** They complain if they cannot phone their parents.
- C** They miss meal times with their parents.
- D** They seem grateful for their experience here.

**24** What does the writer think about some parents?

- A** They should visit their children instead of phoning them.
- B** They don't need to keep on phoning the camp.
- C** They shouldn't allow their children to bring phones to camp.
- D** They need to be reminded to phone their children.

**25** Which postcard might a child at the camp send home?

**A**

|                                                                                    |                          |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|
| I was annoyed when they suggested I put on old jeans, but I guess they were right. | <input type="checkbox"/> |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|

**B**

|                                                                                               |                          |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|
| It's so unfair that everyone else can use their mobile phone, but they won't let me use mine. | <input type="checkbox"/> |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|

**C**

|                                                                                      |                          |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|
| I've made some good friends but we're all bored because there isn't much to do here. | <input type="checkbox"/> |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|

**D**

|                                                                                                     |                          |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|
| I was really frightened every time we went rock climbing, so they let me do something else instead. | <input type="checkbox"/> |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|

|                  |                                  |                    |
|------------------|----------------------------------|--------------------|
| <b>LISTENING</b> | <b>CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION</b> | <b>6x 1=6marks</b> |
|------------------|----------------------------------|--------------------|

- 8** You will hear two friends talking about a campsite they have been to.  
What did the boy like best about it?
- A** It was very close to the beach.
  - B** There were lots of people his age.
  - C** The activities were free.
- 9** You will hear two friends talking about homework.  
The girl thinks that doing homework with friends
- A** is fun.
  - B** helps concentration.
  - C** takes longer than doing it alone.
- 10** You will hear a boy telling his friend about a rock-climbing trip.  
How did he feel about it?
- A** grateful for the help he got
  - B** satisfied with his climbing
  - C** hopeful of going again
- 11** You will hear two friends talking about learning to play the guitar.  
The girl advises the boy to
- A** practise more often.
  - B** play in a variety of styles.
  - C** listen to the best guitarists.

- 12** You will hear two friends talking about a book they've read.  
They agree that it has
- A** lots of action.
  - B** realistic characters.
  - C** an unexpected ending.
- 13** You will hear two friends talking about a concert they have been to.  
They agree that
- A** the organisation was poor.
  - B** the performance was good.
  - C** the tickets were expensive.